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ALA Arizona your financial obligations never end, whether you 

continue in service to your Unit or District, resign your office or 

choose not to run for an elected position.  Your legal obligation 

as President or Treasurer means that you use reasonable care 

and diligence when managing the assets assigned to your office. 

You are duty bound to share that information with incoming 

officers in your Unit or District. Please keep this in mind as we 

approach nominations and elections in May and June. 

 

Did you complete the 2023-2024 Year End Financial Report? If so, 

thank you for completing your Year End Report Form and 

submitting it by the due date, and your cooperation is duly noted. 

If not, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

Look forward to seeing everyone at the Annual ALA Department 

Convention, June 20-23, 2024 in Oro Valley, Arizona.  And do 

make plans to visit the Department Raffle Table at June 

Convention located at the back of the meeting room. Be sure to 

look at all the lovely raffle items while you are there.  

 

 

 

Yolanda Bonilla Chairman, 602-989-3321, yodobo@msn.com 

Penny Maklary, Member, 520-364-5038, ahhpenny@aol.com 

Helen Griffin, Member, 602-478-4909, hgriffin6868@gmail.com 

Members by Virtue of Office: Rose Ficklin, President, Barbara 

White, NEC 
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